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Dear Senators, 

 I, nor anyone around me can or will support SB 1521 on the grounds that it directly 

conflicts with the will of the people.  

To us, it is an obvious attempt of retribution for the firing of the Newberg 

superintendent for not refusing a board action. If they are not willing to perform their 

duty as outlined in the Oregon constitution, then prudent and appropriate action 

needs to be taken before additional issues may arise.  

Please stop SB 1521 before we lose more control of what direction our future is 

heading. 

Thank you for any considerations, 

-M. Boquist 

 


